Albert, C[zstal

From: schmedoly <schmedoly@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 17, 2022 7:00 PM
To: LegPublicComment

Subject: Redistricting

Attention: This email came from an external source. Do not open attachments or click on links from unknown senders or
unexpected emails.
To Whom It May Concern, :

i
The proposed redistricting map is completely unacceptable to the residents of South Hempstead! We are a close knlt
voting community and would like to remain as such. We vote with our best interest in mind and would like to remain s

such Leave the map the way it is! :
: |

Tracy Ann Aievoli
30 yr South Hempstead Resident and VOTER



